
From: Robin Whimster  
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 8:48 AM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca>; Corby, Mike <mcorby@London.ca>; Cassidy, Maureen 
<mcassidy@london.ca>; Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca>; notricartower@gmail.com; Richard 
McCullough   
Subject: Tricar Tower - File OZ-8874 

 

Dear Planning Committee, 

 

I live in 250 North Centre Road, looking onto Richmond Street.  I am concerned about the 

proposed Tricar Tower.  I am disappointed with the latest application: 

 the massing has been worsened on the Richmond side, with the increase to 10 storeys 

from 8 in the previous revision.  This is not in accordance with the Committee's direction 

to the developer. 

 The geotechnical report may significantly alter the possibilities for this site.  Surely this 

report should be completed before approval is given to the developer. 

I look forward to more attention to the Committee's direction from the developer, and site 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Whimster 

55-250 North Centre Road 
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